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There is no evidence to support any need to abolish mail in voting.  Perhaps there 

are small errors/ improvements that may need to be implemented from time to time, 

but there are no issues that remotely rise to the level requiring the complete 

destruction of mail in voting which provide such a valuable benefit to ALL voters.  


